
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

MEETING DATE:    December 6, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:      Henderson County VFW Renovation Project   

                                     

PRESENTER: Christopher Todd, Business and Community Development Director 

 David Berry, Capital Projects Manager 

 

ATTACHMENTS: No 

                                                                                

                            

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

On September 7th, 2021, Henderson County contracted with McMillan | Pazdan | Smith for 

architectural services for the VFW building. As part of that contract McMillan | Pazdan | Smith 

has done a preliminary building system review and preliminary programming.  

 

McMillan | Pazdan | Smith will provide the Board of Commissioners with an update on the VFW 

Building renovation project. This report is a review of the status of the project and potential 

scopes of design.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

 

The Board is requested to direct McMillan | Pazdan | Smith and Staff their preference for 

potential scopes of design. 

 

Suggested Motion:   

I move the Board direct McMillan | Pazdan | Smith and Staff to develop a finalized 

design and estimates based upon designs as presented. 


